
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday Message 

2019-12-02 

Dear Ross Road Parents and Guardians, 

Informaiton will be coming home soon regarding sign-up procedures for 
upcoming parent-teacher interviews and accessing student report cards 
online. 

 
Fundraiser pick-up 
Thank	you	for	all	your	contributions	to	the	winter	fundraiser!		It	is	
appreciated.		A	reminder	of	pick	up	dates	at	the	school	-		
Monday	December	2nd	2:00-4:00		Poinsettias	and	Wreaths	
Friday	December	6th	2:00-4:00		Purdys	and	Samosas	
We	hope	you	all	enjoy	your	purchases!		Quebec	Fundraising	Team	
	
Chess	
If	you	have	a	child	that	enjoys	chess	please	see	attached	poster	for	a	chess	
tournament	hosted	at	Carson	Graham.	
 
Dates to note: 
December 3-Strings Concert at Mount Seymour Church 7pm 
December 4-Kindergarten vision and hearing screening 
December 5-E04 and E07 Field Trip 
 
District Road Work Update: 
Pedestrian thoroughfare along Ross Rd may be impeded between 9am-2:30pm, 
and road users are highly encouraged to take alternate routes and avoid the 
1300-1500 block of Ross Road. 
Why? 

• This comes down to increasing the safety of all road users, including 
construction crews. 

• Crews will begin to excavate a very deep, large hole at mid-block to 
install a new sanitary pumping station. 

• New regulations concerning the safety and positioning of Traffic 
Control personnel come into effect in December, 2019. Generally, 
flaggers will now required to be off the roadway (on sidewalks), and 
further away from moving equipment.  
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• This reduces the ability of flaggers to assist pedestrians through site 
while equipment is moving.   

• Those that have no choice but to use Ross Road will be accommodated. 
Shane Devine, EIT 
Project Engineer 
DevineS@dnv.org 
  
 
 
Kind regards, 

Kate Lechleiter, Principal  Jason Haywood, Vice Principal 

klechleiter@sd44.ca   jhaywood@sd44.ca                                


